. WESTERN

&, PACIFIC

¥ REGIONAL
| FISHERY
MANAGEMENT
COUNCIL

June, 2005

Amendment 14 to the Pelagics Fishery Management Plan would recommend a range of
management, monitoring and research actions for international fisheries, as well as implement
new permit and reporting requirements for Hawaii-based non-longline vessels. Amendment 14
was recommended by the Council at their 127" meeting in June 2005 and is now being finalized
for transmittal to NMFS for approval and implementation.



